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I oppose HB 4039. OHA should not receive any more power or money for data 

collection. They have abused their power and this needs to end now. We want this 

kind of power in the hands of the legislature 

where officials are elected and can be removed for not listening to the voices of the 

people. OHA is unchecked and too powerful. Oregonians want accountability and a 

voice. 


